
 

 

 

 

Gentofte 1. November 2020 

 

Class Report 2020 

The total number of active boats in Denmark in 2020 are 14. We still see crews are 

prioritizing the J70 class with possibility of winning the champions league. The boats are 

based around 70/30 in Copenhagen and the mainland. 

 

The Danish National championship was cancelled like the rest of our season. 

However we have held one regatta instead of the national championship. In this regatta 

only 6 boats where participating. We could not allow anymore due to restriction on how 

many people who could gather due to covid 19 

Until now we have planned to sail in Middelfart two weekends in april. But until we know 

how covid will continue we will not announce or make any public announcements 

 

Søren Blume from Team DEN 426 is chairman of the Danish class.   

 
Other board members include:  
Michael Bernfeld, DEN-634  
Lars Egedal, DEN-634  
Peter Havn, DEN-762  
Nicklaus DeWitt Fordham, DEN-426   

Gentofte, Denmark, November 1, 2020 

 

Søren Blume DeWitt Svendsen   

Chairman of Danish Melges 24 Association  


